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November 3, 1970 

 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Cog d'Or Press 
Route #8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Harold: 

Thank you for your thoughtfulness in sending me a copy of the Hoch-
Alvarez paper. This had previously been brought to my attention by Sylvia 
Meagher, and then Hoch himself. 

I certainly agree with your evaluation and comments concerning this 
paper, and I have transmitted some of my thoughts to Hoch. I also know that 
Sylvia and Tink Thompson have replied at greater length separately, completely 
destroying their premises (as far as I am concerned). 

With best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

Cyril . Wecht, M.D., J.D. 

CHW/mg 


